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11th March, 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As you are aware, we initially planned to move the Infant Department into the completed building on the 6th 
and 7th June.  We had placed two of our INSET days on these days to accommodate this relocation. 

 

I was informed in meetings this week that the building progress has fallen approximately four weeks behind 
schedule.  There have been a multitude of unexpected complexities in Phase 2 of the building project. 

 

As a result of this, please can I confirm that the school will be open as normal to all pupils on the 6th and 7th 
June.  Once the building schedule has been recalculated, I will be given a revised completion date.  This will 
determine where I can place the two INSET days to close the school for our pupils.  Rest assured, I will get 
these dates to you as soon as possible. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

MR R NICHOLSON 

Headteacher 


